
MAIN STREET TAX SERVICES, LLC 

PO BOX 156 

PITMAN, NJ 08071 
(856) 589-5838 

Dear Clients: 

Due to my recent health condition, I am no longer able to 
continue to work. Main Street Tax Services is merging with the 
Davis Group, CPA who will be taking over beginning November 1, 
2019. The office will continue to be located at 410 N. Broaaway, 
Pitman and Barbara will be staying on to make the transition easier 
for everyone. 

I spent a great deal of time searching for the right person to 
continue servicing your accounting and tax needs. I feel that Mr. 
Davis and his staff will be a great fit as well as being able to provide 
you with exceptional service. 

I have enclosed a letter of introduction from Mr. Davis as well 
as an authorization for you to sign allowing the transfer of your file 
to the Davis Group, CPA. I would ask that you sign the enclosed 
authorization and return to me in the envelope provided. If the 
authorization is not returned within 90 days we will presume your 
authorization for transfer. 

I truly appreciate the loyalty you have shown me over the 
years. It has been my pleasure to serve you. 




